
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To: Members of Community & Corporate Affairs Committee 

From: Mayor Rick Bonnette 

Mem No. ADMIN-2018-0005 

Subject: Representative of CTC Source Protection Committee 

Date: November 30, 2018 
 

 

PURPOSE OF THE MEMORANDUM: 
 
The purpose of this memorandum is to inform Council that Dave Kentner has graciously 
agreed to continue as the Municipal Representative for Halton Region and Wellington 
County on the CTC Source Protection Committee until his appointment ends in June 
2019.    
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Clean Water Act, 2006 established Source Protection Areas and Regions across 
Ontario, largely based on the watershed boundaries of Ontario’s conservation 
authorities. The CTC Source Protection Area encompasses the Credit Valley, Toronto 
and Region, and Central Lake Ontario areas. There are nineteen Source Protection 
Committees in Ontario which were created to undertake a technical assessment of 
sources of drinking water servicing municipal drinking water systems. These 
committees were also tasked with developing a Source Protection Plan with 
requirements of municipalities, conservation authorities, the Province, and other 
stakeholder to protect these systems.  
 
The CTC Source Protection Committee guided the development of the CTC Source 
Protection Plan. The Plan sets out the policies for reducing, eliminating or preventing 
significant threats to drinking water sources and establishes who has responsibility for 
taking action, sets timelines, and determines how progress will be measured. The CTC 
Source Protection Committee has held meetings generally three to four times per year 
to review progress on the plan. 
 
 



COMMENTS: 
 
As you will know, Dave Kentner was first elected to Halton Hills Council, representing 
Ward 3 in 2006. Since 2007 when the CTC Source Water Protection Committee was 
initially established Dave has been the Municipal Representative for Halton Region and 
Wellington County on the committee. In addition, Dave has served on many 
environmental organizations including the Halton Hills Mayor’s Green Plan Task Force, 
the former Halton Hills Environmental Advisory Committee and the Conservation Halton 
Board of Directors. 
 
Dave is interested in continuing to follow and guide the progress being achieved 
through the CTC Source Water Protection Committee to the end of his term in June 
2019. 
 
CONCLUSION: 
 
Dave Kentner has graciously agreed to continue to represent Halton Region and 
Wellington County as the Municipal Representative on the C.T.C. Source Water 
Protection Committee until his appointment ends in June 2019. Dave’s wealth of 
experience in source protection and years of dedicated community service will ensure 
that the interests of the communities within Halton and Wellington are well served on 
the committee.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Mayor Rick Bonnette 
 
 
 
 
 


